
THAT’S A WRAP ON CLEVELAND BALLET’S 2023-2024 SEASON!

Cleveland Ballet extends a resounding thank you to the more than 25,000 patrons who
attended our performances this season. Throughout Carmen, Pas de Dix, and Nocturne,
 The Nutcracker, and Sleeping Beauty, Cleveland Ballet was shown unwavering support
and encouragement. Your presence not only added to the magic of the performances but
also contributed to the resounding success of the season, breaking our all-time
attendance record! 

Our patrons came from 648 cities spanning 46 states, plus Ontario, Puerto Rico, and the
U.S. Virgin Islands. A special shout out to the patron who traveled from Alaska to support
Cleveland Ballet.

We hope you enjoyed the season as much as we did, bringing world-class ballet to our
world-class city. Now, we turn our attention to the 2024-2025 season that is sure to stun
our audience with a dynamic and stunning trio of works choreographed by award-winning,
world-renowned choreographers. Join us for Dracula & The Masque of the Red Death,
 The Nutcracker, and Romeo and Juliet.

"[SLEEPING BEAUTY] WAS GRAND IN ALL RESPECTS: THE DANCERS, THEIR GLORIOUS
COSTUMES, AND THE ENTHUSIASM OF EVERY MEMBER OF THE COMPANY FOR THE

ROLES THEY PLAYED. OUR ADJOINING SEAT-MATES WERE SIMILARLY IMPRESSED, AND
THEIR APPLAUSE AND "BRAVOS" ECHOED OUR OWN SENTIMENTS."

﻿
- William S., Jr.


